Dear FBA and FJBA Members,

I hope you all are doing well and enjoying the new year! | wanted to write this letter to give all of
our members an update on things going on in the association.

Firstly, | would like to remind you all of the 2024 FBA Field Day and Heifer Sale this April 20t", in
Gainesville, Florida. We are currently seeking heifer and genetic consignments for the sale, as
well as accepting items for the silent auction. If you would like to consign, please contact us
today! We had a successful sale last year and we are looking forward to a great one this year. If
you would like to consign to this year’s sale, please do not hesitate to contact Larry Barthle,
Jesse Savell, or myself.

| want to remind everyone that annual dues must be made prior to the field day in order to vote
during the spring meeting, and those can be made through our new and improved website!

| would like to note that the FJBA has recently received some generous contributions/donations
of both money and time. Due to those contributions, we have been able to improve the FJBA
tremendously, and have had a wonderful year supporting our future generations of Brahman
breeders.

| am so pleased with the improvements and updates that have been made to our great
association in the last couple of years. We have been blessed with a great team of officers,
directors, and volunteers that have gone above and beyond to promote our breed. As | stated
above, we have some new and fresh ideas that will benefit all members. At this time, we only
need contributions to make these happen!

We have been working hard to make this association the best it can possibly be for you all, but if
you have any suggestions or things you would like to see happen in the future, please let a
board member know. | look forward to seeing you all at the FBA Field Day and Heifer Sale this
April 20th in Gainesville, Florida.

Jerry Davis, FBA President
(407)908-8768
fba.floridabrahman@gmail.com



